
 
 

The health and safety of our guests, our staff, our community,  
and our state, remains our top priority. With the  

evolving coronavirus, here’s what we are doing to help.  
 

Closely monitoring the situation and taking action. We are actively 
following the updates from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) and local health officials. As developments occur, we are taking 
necessary action to help protect our guests and community.   
 

Providing safe and clean environments. Our team is working diligently to 
ensure the highest levels of hygiene and cleanliness with enhanced routine 
cleaning in preparation and more proactive and preventative measures in 
place. We have increased the cleaning of restrooms and public areas. Our 
team is focused on sanitizing frequently touched items throughout the day 
and are required to wear masks and to wash their hands and use sanitizer 

frequently. Hand Sanitizer is also available to all of our guests. 
 

Social distancing guidelines. Dining room and Patio seating will comply 
with social distancing guidelines. Guests will also have the option to have 
meals delivered to their rooms.  
 

Supporting our guests. We continue to strive to do our best for our guests 
and will take all care and safety precautions to help you feel comfortable 
and safe. 
 
 


